October 19, 1934
Dear Sir:

We appreciate very.much your interest in sending
us a report of our signals received in your
locality., As stated in our broadcast we are

most anxious to know the quality and volume of our
signal at distant points,

This letter is to officially verify the report
you have so kindly submitted. Again we thank

you for your report.
cere .
ed Smith, Manager
: Station KADA 100 Watts



